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The meeting, located in the temporary town hall, 3 Milford St. Upton was called to order @ 6:30 1 
p.m. 2 
 3 
Attendees: Chairman Charles Marsden, Glenn Fowler, Teresa Ambrosino and Tracey Tardy 4 
 5 
Meeting minutes from 2/19/14 were approved by the Board; with a change for spelling to line 23 6 
Misco should have been Miscoe 7 
 8 
 2 abutter’s lists were approved one for 141 Milford St and one for 84 Grove St 9 
 10 
Chairman Marsden reviewed the preliminary plans for the Grove St subdivision.  The plans are 11 
not yet approved by the planning board 12 
 13 
Reviewed mail 14 
 15 
Approved motor vehicle abatement applications 16 
 17 
A new application for a veteran’s exemption was approved, one personal property abatement 18 
application was approved 19 
 20 
 21 
Vouchers were approved 22 
 23 
Called Stephanie Kimball from 10 Fiske Ave. to schedule a site visit, left message will wait for 24 
response.  25 
 26 
The Board reviewed excise tax bills for Gary Albitz who had moved to California in 1984.  27 
Assessor Ambrosino will do some research to find out what needs to be done... bills will need to 28 
be paid before eligible for abatement. Abatements then will need proof of residency for the years 29 
he lived in CA before the Board can approve or deny.  One of the Board members will contact 30 
Mr. Albiz during the week once the laws have been verified 31 
 32 
The meeting was adjourned @ 7:40 p.m.  33 
 34 
Respectfully Submitted, 35 
 36 
 37 
Tracey Tardy, Department Coordinator  38 


